
 
                 New Zealand Bridge 
Central Districts Regional Committee 
 
MINUTES of Skype Meeting held on 15 September 2010 at 7.30p.m. 
 
ON-LINE: W.Burrows, R.Wilson, G. Palmer, S. Sykes, and V.Gardiner.  

J.Bennett joined at 8.10pm. 
APOLOGIES:  
Resolved: that the apology from J.Bennett is accepted.  Burrows/Wilson 
  
MINUTES:   
Resolved:  that the minutes of Skype meeting 11 August 2010 are approved and 
adopted as a true and correct record.       Wilson/Gardiner 
 
MATTERS ARISING: 
 
CORRESPONDENCE: 
Resolved:  that for the correspondence previously circulated the inwards is accepted 
and the outward approved.       Wilson/Palmer 
 
FINANCE:  
Resolved:  that the financial report is accepted and accounts for 12.8.10 to 15.9.10 of 
$165.13 for admin expenses are approved for payment.  Wilson/Gardiner 
     
GENERAL BUSINESS:  
Resolved: that Katherine Muller and Jennifer Black are added to the Youth Team and 
Val Gardiner will remain as npc for both the Open and Youth Teams.   
          Palmer/Wilson 
Resolved: Congratulations to the New Plymouth Bridge Club as representatives for 
Central Districts in the New Zealand Interclub Championships at Congress 2010.  
          Gardiner/Burrows 

 
Meeting closed at 9.35p.m. 
 
 
NEXT SKYPE MEETING:  Wednesday 13 October 2010,  7.30p.m. 
 
 
 
  
 
Ratified:  ……………………………………  Date:  ……………………………                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
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